
Innovation Care Partners Welcomes New Chief Executive Officer

Innovation Care Partners (ICP) is pleased to welcome Savas Petrides, MD to the Chief
Executive Officer role at ICP. Dr. Petrides takes over for Richard Silver, MD who has served as
ICP’s CEO since ICP was formed August 1, 2016. Dr. Silver continues to serve HonorHealth in
the capacity of Senior Vice President, Chief Strategy Officer and CEO of Population Health. ICP
thanks Dr. Silver for his leadership during a high-growth and transformative period for ICP.

Dr. Petrides is uniquely qualified to serve as ICP’s next CEO. He has been an active member of
the HonorHealth physician community for the last 25 years, serving patients as a nephrologist
and also as an HonorHealth medical staff leader. His journey with ICP started in 2010 as part of
the steering committee charged with designing what an ACO was (and how then Scottsdale
Healthcare) was going to manage through the new world of healthcare. Scottsdale Health
Partners (SHP) was formed and he has served in a board leadership role with SHP and ICP
ever since.

As Dr. Petrides career changes direction to lead ICP into the future, he is very positive that ICP
will continue to build on past successes. “It is impossible to say what changes the healthcare
industry will continue to encounter; but ICP is in a position to respond successfully. ICP will
continue to stay lean and nimble, allowing ICP to respond to whatever changes come our way.
As our business grows, we will never stray from our primary mission to support those we serve.
I am optimistic that we will succeed beyond all our expectations in providing the best care to our
patients, and supporting our physician practices and the HonorHealth network. I am very proud
to have the opportunity to serve Innovation Care Partners and HonorHealth in my new role.”

Dr. Petrides first day as Innovation Care Partners CEO is May 30, 2017.


